Mark Ashness

From: Dan LaMontagne <dan.lamontagne@chathamnc.org>
Sent: Wednesday, February 04, 2015 3:46 PM

To: Mark Ashness

Cc: Lynn Richardson

Subject: RE: Legacy Phase 4A and 5A

That is correct. You are good to go.

Dan J. LaMontagne, P.E.

Public Works Director

Chatham County

919-545-8531

In keeping with the NC Public Records Law, e-mails, including attachments, may be released to others upon request for
inspection and copying.

From: Mark Ashness [mailto:mark@cegroupinc.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 03, 2015 2:41 PM

To: Dan LaMontagne

Subject: Legacy Phase 4A and 5A

Dan: Just a heads up. We are submitting for Prel plat on Legacy Phase 4A on Friday. Phase 5A will be next month.

This project pre-dates the County stormwater ordinance. We do have wet or dry stormwater controls at all release
points handling the first %4” of impervious (with a 2-5 day drawdown). The submission we made to you (attached) on Dec
17" has all that info.

When we spoke last week you were going to let Lynn know that we were good. | am just confirming that this is the case.

thx

Mark Ashness
P.E, ASLA, LEED AP

CE GROUP

301 Glenwood Avenue, Suite 220
Raleigh, NC 27603

Phone: (919) 367-8790

Cell: (919) 606-7704



Mitch Craig

From: Morgan DeWit <morgan.dewit@chathamnc.org>

Sent: Monday, August 20, 2018 2:25 PM

To: Mitch Craig

Cc: Kimberly Tyson; Rachael Thorn

Subject: The Legacy at Jordan Lake - Phase 6A Stormwater Submittal
Mitch,

| have reviewed the Stormwater submittal for The Legacy Phase 6A dated 8/15/2018 and it is sufficient to treat runoff
volumes for a 5" storm event as described.

Thanks,

Morgan DeWit, PE

Senior Watershed Specialist
Watershed Protection Division
Chatham County

Office (919) 542-8268

Cell (919) 357-2025

In keeping with the NC Public Records Law, e-mails, including attachments, may be released to others upon request for
inspection and copying.



